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Summer Carnival 

Thank you for your support of 
the first PAC Summer Carnival!  
We had a terrific day and it was 
wonderful to see everyone 
having a good time.  We are 
already looking forward to 
next year! 

Munch A Lunch 

The ordering system for PAC 
Hot Lunch will be going offline 
for summer vacation.  If you 
wish to order/edit/cancel lunch 
for your child, please do so by 
June 28th.  After that, no one 
can access the system, 
including our Hot Lunch Co-
ordinators. 

Drop-Off 
Reminders 

Please help drop-off go 
smoothly in the mornings by: 
pulling ahead to the furthest 
available spot and using the 
drop-off lane for quick drop-
off only. If you would like to 
accompany your child to the 
classroom, please park on the 
street and walk in.

Student Safety 
It is the responsibility of all of us to ensure that 
student safety is our top priority and adults who 
choose to drive their children to school must 
obey the road signs and drive with caution. 
Parents must be able to rely on each other to keep 
their children safe.

Yesterday, we had an unfortunate incident that was 
caused in part by a parent stopping in a no parking 
zone and subsequently, a child was hit by a car.  
Thankfully, the child was not seriously injured.

Our PAC has reached out to help.  If you would like to 
be a traffic safety volunteer, please send a message to 
spulpac@gmail.com 

SPUL’U’KWUKS NEWS 

We acknowledge and thank the First Peoples of the hən̓ q̓ əmin̓ əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) 
language group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live.

mailto:spulpac@gmail.com
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Dates for Your 
Calendar 

• June 21:  Immunizations for Gr. 
6/7 and Gr. K/1 

• June 21: National Indigenous 
Peoples Day School Walk and 
Activity 

• June 21:  Last Day to Submit 
Class Placement Forms 

• June 26-28:  Outdoor 
Education Gr. 6/7 

• July 19: Sports Day 

• July 22: Summary of Learning 
(Report Cards) released online 

• July 25: Gr. 7 Farewell 
Assembly 9am 

• July 25:  School Final Assembly 

• July 25 Last Day for Students 
(2:45 dismissal) 

• July 26:  Last Day for Staff 

The school office will reopen on 
Monday, August 26th. 

First day of school for students is 
Tuesday, September 3rd.  More 
details to follow. 

National Indigenous 
Peoples Day Celebration 

and Walk
Thank you so much to all the 
parent volunteers who helped us 
supervise students on our walk 
and who stood at a station on our 
route today.  It was a hot 
afternoon!
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